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Peter McManus - Fwd: Fw: Dept primary industries letter Re Callala Bay Boat
Haven& Tourism Facility

From: Peter McManus
To: Sally Munk
Date: 12/20/2012 1:56 PM

Subject: Fwd: Fw: Dept primary industries letter Re Callala Bay Boat Haven& Tourism Facility

Hi Sally
Please find below an email which relates to Comberton Grange.

I am not sure if you have had any previous dealings with the Callala Marina Consultancy Group (CMCG).
They are a group who wish to develop a marina at Callala in Jervis Bay. At this point it is a conceptual idea
with CMCG not having land owners consent from Lands.

Regards
Mark Schofield

>>> YKNOTT YKNOTT <yknott_rv@yahoo.com.au> 11/23/2012 1:55 pm >>>

Dear Jodie

We support the Shaolin Temple Proposal but are concerned re the material on this site ,we are
awaiting areply from the Dept of Primary Industry refer to the following .

Thisisjust to keep you up to date, we will be in touch with you shortly re the above Tourism
Facility

Subject: FW: Dept primary industries letter Re Callala Bay Boat Haven & Tourism Facility

To Dept of Primary Industry
Att Renata Brooks

Reference is made to the Comberto Grange Shaolin Temple Proposal
The EIS is presently on public exhibition for submissions approx 14 days to go

We are concerned that there is located on this land a valuable source of rock that has been
assessed as suitable for the proposed Breakwater for the Boat harbour proposal,and the source is
so close less than 10kim

It has been disclosed that the Deposit for the land has still not been finalised and that Shoalhaven
Council is subsidising this until the State Planning Dept approves the plans for the Temple
development,we therefore assume it is still owned by the Council and are concerned that this
source of rock could be lost. We wish to ensure that this is clearly itemised in our submission.

We would appreciate any information that the Dept has and considers would be helpfull in our
submission.

Does the Dept intend to do any further assessment of this material, is it appropriate in view of
the Boat Harbour proposal progressing forward.

about:blank 20/12/2012



Page 2 of 2

We have numerous meeting planned in the immediate future and are expected to submit to this
EIS

With Kind Regards

Bruce Mullaney Derek Hancock Colin [rwin
bruce.mayowood@gmail.com yknottrv@gmail.com colin@bhia.com.au
Mobile 0412 BO! 192 0412 909 524 0416 201
a83

CMCG Callala Marina Consultancy Group

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended
solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, or person responsible for
delivering this information to the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient
or his/her representative you are prohibited from, and therefore must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any

part of it.
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